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	The mission of Eaton Elementary is to develop independent thinkers and     problem 

solvers for life.
 The Weeks

Ahead…

· Jan. 18 – Dawn Moore’s birthday

· Jan. 18 – NO SCHOOL MLK Day

· Jan. 21 – Wanda Munsey’s birthday

· Jan. 22 – Karen Peters birthday

· Jan. 23 – Melissa Hart’s birthday
· Jan. 23 – Inclusion Workshop at LCTC
· Jan. 24 – Kathy Eckhardt’s birthday
· Jan. 25-26 – C& I Coaches Meetings

· Jan. 25-29 – School Board Appreciation Week
· Jan. 29 – Monica Hill’s birthday
· Feb. 2 -- Hayley Lynn’s birthday

· Feb. 4 – Timmie Brannon’s birthday

· Feb. 4 – Board workshop 6:30 LCTC

· Feb. 9 – Lunch by NPBC

· Feb. 9 – PD Staff Meeting 3:30

· Feb. 10 – SWPBS Team 1:00  N. Lee’s room

· Feb. 11 – School Board Meeting – Eaton is featured school – 7:00 Courthouse Annex
· Feb. 13 – Denise Miller’s birthday

· Feb. 13 – Inclusion Workshop LCTC 8:30

· Feb. 15 – No School for Students – PD – Harry Wong

· Feb. 17 – Leadership Team meets 3:30 Library

· Feb. 18 – End of 4th grading period

· Feb. 23 – PD Staff Meeting 3:30

· Feb. 22-26 – Technology Projects due by grade levels

· Feb. 25 – Report Cards

· Feb. 26 – Spring Pictures

· Feb. 28 – Cheyenne Rust’s birthday
"Our scientific power has outrun our spiritual power. We have guided missiles and misguided men." 

--Martin Luther King Jr.


	From Jennifer Malone

     



Bear in mind that you should conduct yourself in life as at a feast.
— Epictetus



After all the holiday feasting, most of us enter the new year with a renewed commitment to forego a few culinary delights. But feasting isn't always just about food. Each day life sets before us a banquet of no-cal pleasures if we just open our eyes to see. We can relish the smile of a student. We can delight in the sound of children laughing. We can gobble up each and every morsel of satisfaction that comes with knowing we are, without doubt, making a difference in the lives of young people. This all sounds rather corny, for sure, but maybe it's the sweet, corny, syrupy things of life that feed us best. 

· Maria Warren will once again be conducting a professional development session on best practices in inclusion.  The next session is January 23 from 9 AM to 12PM.  You will be paid the same as last time.  The focus this time is differentiated instruction and conducting reading groups.  If interested, please contact Maria:  warrenm@loudoncounty.org
· We have postponed the C&I meetings originally scheduled for next week to Jan. 25-26.  Curriculum Coaches will be distributing the schedule and agenda for these days.  
· Teachers going through the observation process need to see me to schedule your third formal observation.  Also, please remember that the Educator Information Record (EIR) is due by January 31.  This is an important component of the evaluation process because it highlights your knowledge and practices in student assessment (something that is not always evident in classroom observations.)  Please provide examples of your assessments as you describe them on the forms.  I would like to have all classrooms observations completed by January 31st.  
· Make sure you have taken the School Wide Positive Behavioral Support Survey.  I will have the team update everyone from the meeting this week.  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Loudon_ES
Bus Duty Next Week…

Morning – Dongarra, Dutton, Ferraris
Afternoon – E. Wilson, Stockdale, Morse
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